
 

 

 

  

 

5 May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

Use of Zoom  

Due to popular feedback we have decided to offer the opportunity for each class to meet virtually 
via Zoom. This is very much an experiment for us to see how it works with the children. This 
means that there may well be technical hitches and challenges along the way. Please bear with us 
whilst we tackle this new way of working! 

Each class teacher will communicate with you about when this meeting will happen.  

The purpose of the meeting is to support the children to feel connected with their classmates and 
the staff that they see in school. It will NOT be used for teaching sessions. We do however 
appreciate that this opportunity may not work for all families and that some may not wish to for 
their child to participate. 

If you would like your child to join an arranged Zoom session, please refer to the guidelines below: 

 Pupils participating in a Zoom session MUST have parental consent – please confirm this 
by replying to your child’s class teacher. 

 Zoom meeting should take place in a room where parents can actively supervise their 
child’s activity. 

 Children should be in appropriate clothing, ie. not in Pyjamas etc. 

 Appropriate pupil conduct must be adhered to. 
 
To use Zoom: 
 
You can enter a Zoom meeting via one of the following options: 

1. Click on the link in the invitation sent by your child’s class teacher 
2. Select join meeting and then enter the meeting ID and password  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Claire Pocock 
Headteacher 
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